
WEEKLY
As we round off another fantastic and busy year at Barrow, I’d like to take this
opportunity to share with you our Year 6 SATs results (see next page). These results are
truly outstanding, and we couldn’t be prouder of the hard work and dedication the
children have shown this year.

As I often say during school tours, our results are just one part of what makes Barrow
special. Our holistic approach and commitment to nurturing the whole child is
something that both staff and governors prioritise, and it was heartwarming to hear
this reflected in worship this morning as we all shared our favourite memories from
the year.

We hope you enjoy reading your child’s end-of-year report and taking a moment to
reflect on how far they’ve come, not only in their academic outcomes, but in their
friendships, confidence, and in living out our school values.
Please note: we kindly ask that you do not share any report photos on social media, as
this has been requested by some parents and we want to respect their wishes.

Finally, a big thank you to FOBS for organising a brilliant summer fair! We look
forward to sharing with you how much was raised after the weekend.

As always, and for the final time this academic year, I’d like to sincerely thank you for
your support, encouragement, and kind words to myself and the staff.

2024–25 has been a huge success, full of moments to treasure. I wish you all a joyful
summer, however you’re spending it, and look forward to welcoming you back in
September.

Please can you send a bag for life in with your child on Monday so that they can
bring their school books home. Thank you. 

Mrs McArdle

 Summer Term - Wb 14th July 25

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdle



Tuesday 22 July - 12pm Leavers Worship 
Tuesday 22 July - School closes at 1.30pm
Tues 2 September- SCHOOL RE-OPENS

DIARY 

THIS WEEK

Summer Raffle
You could win a luxury

hamper or a barrow of beer!
Tickets are £5 a strip from the

school office
All proceeds go to The Bethany

Project 

Year 6 SATs Results 

Reading  90% Greater Depth 50%
Writing 80% Greater Depth 10%
SPAG 93% Greater Depth 50%
Maths 97% Greater Depth 50%

Compared to National
Reading 75%, Writing 72%, 
SPAG 73% and Maths 74%



Star Awards

THIS WEEK
Oak class  had a lovely 'Picnic and
Play' afternoon at the care home 

Headteacher Awards

100% Attendance  Award
We hosted our annual

Dragons' Den competition

We recorded a track
with a real life

recording studio




